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FOI Request regarding: Provision of support to victims of rape and sexual assault 
 
Request received: 19/07/2017 

Responded: 16/08/2017 
 
Q.  “For each of the past five years (including 2017 to date), please provide a list of the local 
groups to receive funding from the PCC/Mayor/Authority for the provision of support to victims 
of rape and sexual assault; together with the amount of money provided.” 
 
A. Please see attached table for the requested information. The Information relating to the 
award for services for victims of crime, provides generic support services to all victims of crime 
including victims of rape and sexual assault. As such, this data has been provided in addition 
to the specific data requested.  
 
Q: “Has the PCC/Mayor/Authority given any consideration to any waiting lists for rape and 
sexual violence support, and how such waiting lists can be mitigated against.”  
 
A: All grant recipients are requested to provide quarterly returns to the PCC in relation to 
progress against the grant award and any issues or concerns they are experiencing. None of 
the grant recipients have ever reported an issue with waiting lists for their organisation. In 
addition no organisations have requested additional funding to increase their services to 
reduce their waiting lists. 

 
 


